
 

   

    

    

 

 

IJOT Notification 

 

03-05-2024 

 

 

Dear Members,  

The All India Occupational Therapists Association (AIOTA) invites 

application for the editorial board of its prestigious publication, ‘The Indian 

Journal of Occupational Therapy’ (IJOT) from the life members of the 

association for the tenure 2024-28. Interested Members may kindly fill the 

google form by 20th May 2024. Applications received will be shortlisted based 

on the quality of the publications and review experience of the Individuals.  

 

            

Dr.Pankaj Bajpai, 

President, AIOTA & 

 Editor in Chief, IJOT. 

 

 

   

https://forms.gle/K2KGMwq2BAQq1dyW8

